
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rilke family my name is Jason  Hotch and I am 
running for reelection for the APC board. I 
have thoroughly enjoyed my past three years 
on the board and am hopeful I can continue 
the work that I have started for another three 
years. There is a lot going on for the board and 
Rilke as a whole at the moment, and I’m 
excited for the future of this school and 
community. My goal for the next three years is 
to further strengthen the footing that this 
school has and to set it up for even greater 
success long into the future.  

 

1) Educational and professional 
background :  Educational background is in 
my Bachelors in Business Management, and 
my professional experience is within Fiscal 
Management at the Municipal and State 
levels of Government. In addition, my 
Curriculum experience in previous positions 
within Alaska and California are beneficial to 
the APC. 

2) Skills or experience applicable to serving 
on the APC : In Addition to having served one 
term already on the Rilke APC, I also currently 
serve as the Chairman for a board overseeing 
three trusts here in Alaska. Previous 
experience in Roberts Rule of Order as well 
through work experience and other boards.  

3) Reasons for interest in serving on the APC: I 
am currently completing my first term on the 
Rilke APC, and wish to continue the work I 
have started. Myself and my family are all in 
on Rilke, and I want to ensure a strong 
program for my children and all attendees of 
Rilke now, and into the future. 

 


